[bookmark: _Hlk210133860]Treasurer’s Motion Amendment to the AGM Minutes for 2024.

In accordance with the stated Action requested by the NCACL Board at the Annual General Meeting of 2024:

That the Treasurer seek an Auditor who is able to approve the NCACL Accounts and
That the Treasurer’s Interim advice be accepted pending the receipt of the audited report.
Moved:  Julie Long OAM		
Seconded: Lynn Fletcher OAM
Carried Unanimously 


I Max Brown, NCACL Treasurer advise 
Jason Griffiths, Director, DFK Everalls
Level 5, 224 Bunda St, Canberra ACT 2601
has agreed to review the NCACL accounts for the period 2023 – 2024.
DFK Everalls will be providing a pro bono service and will also consider ways in which NCACL might develop and leverage its collection within the legislation for Not-for-profit charitable groups.

Moved:  Max Brown
Seconded Lynn Fletcher OAM

Presented to the Special General Meeting held on 23 March 2025 for consideration.
Motion put to the General Meeting held on 12 May 2025 by Max Brown Treasurer
Seconded: Lynn Fletcher OAM
Carried Unanimously






For further information about Jason:
Jason Griffiths Email & Phone Number | DFK Everalls Director Contact Information 

